St. Edward the Confessor Parish

P. O. Box 8866 New Fairfield, CT 06812 (203)746-2200

Dear John,

On behalf of the parishioners, Building Committee and staff of St. Edward the Confessor Parish, we would like to thank you for your efforts in helping us create a beautiful prayerful worship space.

Your commitment to getting things done right as well as your appreciation for quality of workmanship and sensitivity to the parish's needs shines brightly in your work on the organ. Your work is now part of the structure that will serve our Parish for generations to come.

We started on this journey to Build St. Edward's future over five years ago. Time was taken to truly understand the needs of the vibrant parish and translate those needs into a beautiful workable design. Your efforts translated the design into reality.

As we celebrate the one-year anniversary of the consecration of our new worship Space, we are still receiving compliments as to how beautiful and truly functional the entire complex is for all the ministries and staff.

We would like to thank you for sharing your talents with our Parish. May God bless you always.

Very truly yours,

Msgr. Martin P. Ryan, D. Min.

Pastor

Richard Obarowski

Chairman, Building Committee